
 

Elkan Abrahamson...: My name's Elkan Abrahamson, and I'm a Director 

with Broudie Jackson Canter solicitors, and a Head of our Major Inquests 
and Inquiries Department. And I wanted to thank you for getting in touch 

with us.  
 
It's important that as many bereaved families as possible have legal 

representation, because we have strength in numbers. As a group, we've 
managed to persuade the government to set up a statutory inquiry. Now, 

we want to take this fight forward by looking at the scope of the inquiry, 
who heads the inquiry, who assists the head, and when the inquiry 

actually gets underway. And the more people that are involved in this 
struggle, the better.  
 

What I'm asking you to do next is fill in the questionnaire below so that 

we can provide a free service to you as your solicitors. Once the 

questionnaire has been completed, our welcome team will get in touch 

with you to take the matter further. So I'd like to thank you, not just for 

joining this site, but also for completing the form and for being in touch 

with us. And we will be in touch soon. Thank you very much. 

The next legal step in our 

fight for justice –  
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